Attending: John Allred, Colleen Abrams, Peter Sommers, Craig Mead, Lora Volden, Tim Stickel, Michelle Thomas, Emily Thielke, Melissa McGinty

Prep Status – Same as last Friday – awaiting response from SungardHE. Will contact account manager to get response if necessary.

UAF – 0 audit errors on regular basis now, still grade problem with BBA, but not all BBA's – associates and certificates done for next catalog – localization update in but not checked out.

UAA – Working on D70 table, need to finish some degree blocks, not out to advisors yet, developing communication plan for deployment, gathering advisor ids for advisor loads, 4 catalogs done, been loading petitions into DW for last 3 weeks – did their additional catalogs by major rather than by catalog – localization needs to be reviewed as soon as prep available again – all of us waiting for campus translation

UAS – Still waiting for patch to be completed – blocks for other institutions/degrees – need to add 2 more catalogs – not sure when additional catalogs will be completed – hoping to have it done by end of this semester – localization been received and briefly reviewed before patch update – waiting for campus translation

When will we have local access to localizations? Will get an answer from David.

Answer: Still working on this. Needs ids from UAS. David is working on instructions for doing localization changes on an UNIX machine. For now, we can make changes to the source and David will load them into prep and/or prod for us.

Next meeting: 02/09/09 at 8:30 am (audio-conference)